Monday Message #16
Good Evening All, 
Please see the Clarion that will be published on the 1st of May for a full report on the AMAZING time that was had at the Asotin Parade and Picnic, as well as some important reminders for the upcoming Temple meeting in July, and other news items 
For this Monday Message, I can offer the following updates: 
· Wine EXPO event moved to July 24, 2021.   This is a wine tasting event in Moscow, a new fraternal fundraiser for Calam Temple.  This was originally scheduled for June 5th, but the State of Idaho is still in Stage 3, that would preclude this type of event. 
· The Pote’s Wine Trip to Wine County in Washington is a tentative GO at this point.  
· May 20th Thursday is a travel day to Wenatchee 
· Host Hotel is Hilton Garden Inn  
· Friday will be in Leavenworth WA 
· Saturday will be around Lake Chelan 
· May 23rd Sunday is travel day back to Idaho 
· This will be a self-drive or car-pool situation, with an emphasis on car-pooling  
· Exact schedule is still being worked on, as Washington social and event guidelines are still in flux, and I am trying to provide maximum flexibility at our host locations. 
· I am planning on attending the Riggins parade on Sunday, May 2, 2021 with members of the Directors Staff and the Latah County Shrine Club.  I am sure we can accommodate more participants, so let me know if you want to drive a parade car or pedal a trike! 
· If anyone still wants a Calam Temple 2021 Noble’s Shirt or a 2021 Lady’s Jacket, please get a hold of myself or Lady Joan.  
 
Most Sincerely, 
Jim Logan 
Potentate 


